Haslett Band Boosters

Notes from the Directors

December 12, 2019

As always please email us if there are concerns and questions about your student.
gottdh@haslett.k12.mi.us or larsenmg@haslett.k12.mi.us

HS and MS Winter Concerts

HS did a great job!
MS is next Tuesday, Dec. 17th
Thanks Pat Hepfer for everything he does.

Thanks to parents that are volunteering and helping with uniforms, poinsettias, and

CMU Instrumental Workshop

We had 21 students attend
Each student brought back to our program many useful skills to apply to their instrument

Solo and Ensemble

January 25th (Haslett High School)

We have registered 48 events . (similar to last year)

All Events have music!

The Pre-Solo and Ensemble Workshop is Tuesday, January 14. We will hire 3 clinicians for this.

We are trying to get a jump start on Middle School S&E by handing out music after break

We soon be needing volunteers to sign up for hosting this festival
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8" Grade/Wind Ensemble Mentoring Concert

¢ Tuesday, January 13t

® We need help with booster and band camp information.
Tri District Concert

e February 2nd.

e At East Lansing High School.
Clinicians/Master Classes

® We continue to schedule great clinicians to come in for both our HS and MS students. We look
forward to having more after break. This is an invaluable experience for our students.

Ms. Sorenson

* We have truly enjoyed having Ms. Sorenson here to student teach. She has done a great job
working with our kids and we are looking forward to running into the profession.

Correspondence with the directors:

We have had a great deal of growth in 6™, 7t and 8" grade bands. This means a great deal of extra
administration of the class and more. Please bear with us as we work to achieve a high performing level
and education of your students. When emailing us, please put your student’s name in the subject
heading. Email: gottdh@haslett.k12.mi.us or larsenmg@haslett.k12.mi.us

Websites and communications:
Please keep checking the websites:

www.haslett.k12.mi.us/hhsbands

www.haslett.k12.mi.us/hmsbands

“Friends of Haslett Bands” on Facebook

Respectfully Submitted,



